
Land of Band and Color Guard 
 

Happy Thanksgiving! 
  

I hope everyone enjoyed their Thanksgiving Break and enjoyed the day with friends 
and family. It was nice to have some time off after a crazy marching season. I am 

truly thankful for this program and look forward to getting back to work as we prepare 
for our upcoming performances. 

  

SCSBOA Championships 
  

Congratulations on 2nd place and a Silver Medal at SCSBOA 6A Championships! 
  

This past marching band season was by far one of our most successful seasons. We 
received many awards and accolades while making some great memories along the 
way. It’s been a week since the event, and I have received so many congratulatory 

messages on this accomplishment. This year’s production “Hearts of Stone” will be 
remembered for years to come. Thank you to everyone who made this possible. It was 
a total team effort. I hope that you keep this Silver Medal, and use it as a reminder of 
what you can accomplish with hard work, commitment, and dedication to your craft. 

We look forward to building on this momentum into our winter groups. 
  

Weekend Scoreboard 
Overall Band – 2nd place, 94.5 
Color Guard – 2nd place, 95.25 
Percussion – 4th place, 93.25 

High Visual Performance 
  

 

 

Upcoming Performances 

Date Ensemble Event Location Perf. Time 

December 6 Jazz Bands Holiday Jazz 
Concert 

Performing Arts 
Center 7:00p 

December 13 Concert Bands Band Holiday 
Concert 

Performing Arts 
Center 7:00p 

December 19 Jazz Bands 
Jazz Breakfast 
- not open to 

public 
Band Room 6:45a 

January 14 Marching Band Disneyland Disneyland TBD 



Holiday Concerts 

Please join us for our Holiday Concerts! 
All are invited. 
  
Holiday Jazz Concert 

Friday, Dec. 6 
7pm in the Performing Arts Center 
General Admission: $5 
  
Join us for our annual Holiday Jazz Concert featuring our Jazz Bands. 
This is our first post-marching band concert, and we hope that you can 
share this evening with us. 
  
Performing Groups 
Jazz 1, Jazz 2, and Jazz 3 
  
Holiday Band and Orchestra Concert 

Friday, Dec. 13 
7pm in the Performing Arts Center 
General Admission: $5 
  
Performing Groups 
Percussion Ensemble 
Symphonic Band 
Orchestra 
Wind Ensemble 
____________________________________________ 
 

Winter Groups' Meetings This Week 
 
Winter Percussion and Winter Guard begin this week. Please refer to your 
calendars that were passed out by your instructors. 
 
Winter Percussion Auditions/First Meeting  – Wednesday, 3pm-8pm 
All Winter Guards Rehearsal – Thursday, 3pm-5:30pm 
  
Winter Guard Parent Meeting 
Wednesday Evening 
JV Guard – 6pm              A Guard – 6:30pm              World Guard – 7pm 
  



Here’s What’s Up for This Week 

  
Monday 

0 period - Concert Band 
Holiday Wind Ensemble (Juniors and Seniors) – Band Room 

Holiday Symphonic Band (Sophomores and Freshmen) – Theater 
Winter Guard - Raya 

  
Tuesday 
0 period 

Wind Ensemble – Band Room 
Symphonic Band – Theater 

Winter Guard - Raya 
  

Wednesday 
0 Period 

Wind Ensemble – Theater 
Symphonic Band – Band Room 

Winter Guard - Raya 
  

Thursday 
Wind Ensemble – Band Room 

Symphonic Band - Theater 
Winter Guard - Raya 

  
After school: Rehearsal for Color Guard 

  
Friday 

0 Period 
Wind Ensemble – Theater 

Symphonic Band – Band Room 
Winter Guard - Raya 

  
Evening – Holiday Jazz Concert 

  

 

 



Fundraisers 
 

Eight Things You Need To Know 

1.  Our annual holiday concert is on Friday, December 13, at 7pm.  For the 
first time, you have the opportunity to purchase a 20 word Shout Out to be 
printed in the Holiday Concert Program.  This is a great way to let your 
favorite Golden Hawk know how proud you are of all they have accomplished 
this fabulous tournament season. Please send your 20 word Shout 
Out to eldobanddedications@gmail.com.  Then place $10 (cash, or check 
payable to El Dorado Band Boosters) in an envelope with your name and the 
email address you sent the Shout Out from, and submit it to the black 
box.  Deadline is Wednesday, 12/4. 

 
 
2. We still need donations for the Holiday Baskets to be raffled off.  Please go 
to the Sign Up Genius below to donate.  You can donate gift cards, cash, or 
checks (payable to El Dorado Band Boosters) - put it in the black box in the 
band room.   All $ rec’d will be used so that our team may buy items for 
baskets.  If you’d rather, you may design a whole basket or just donate 
item(s). Please email Lori at fundraisingeldo@gmail.com to arrange pick up or 
drop off.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050b45aba72ca4ff2-holiday 

 

3. Tomorrow (Monday, 12/2) every Golden Hawk Marching Band and Color 
Guard member will receive 30 ($1) raffle tickets to sell. These tickets are 
how you win one of the baskets we are assembling for the Holiday 
Concert.  Proceeds will benefit the general fund.  Winners need not be 
present.  Once you sell your first 30, you may sell additional tickets that 
may go toward your individual fair share accounts. Quantities are limited. 
Turn in ALL sold ticket stubs and $ (cash, or checks payable to El Dorado Band 
Boosters) by 3pm to the black box on Friday, December 6, to be entered into a 
drawing for one of 2 ($20) Starbucks gift cards! 
**All tickets SOLD and UNSOLD MUST BE returned by December10th**  

Contact Lori at fundraisingeldo@gmail.com with questions. 
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4. The annual Holiday Wrap Booth at the Brea Walmart is coming 
up December 19th-24th.  And we need donations of gift wrap, tissue and 
ribbons/bows.  

Please drop off at the 
Black Family residence 

17250 Fremont Lane, Yorba Linda 92886. 
There is a box on the porch.  Thank you!! 

  
 

5. Pick up of See's Candies will be on Tuesday, December 3rd from 4-7 
PM at the home of: 

Sheryl Carruth  
207 Garfield Avenue, Placentia. 

If you have any questions about picking up your See's order, please contact 
Sheryl at sherylcarruth@yahoo.com 

  
 

6.  Shopping Amazon this holiday season?  Don’t forget to shop Amazon 
Smile and select El Dorado High School Band Boosters. 

 
  

7.  There is still time to sign up for Scrip and get some credit for holiday 
purchases.  All profit generated goes toward your individual fair share 
accounts.  Please contact Debbie Leyel at scrip@eldoradoband.com. 
**sign up info can be found in LOB email sent on November 27** 

 
  

8.  Thank you all for your support - our 2nd Place championship win was 
awesome!  The staff worked tirelessly with our kids over the last 6 months, but 
the season isn’t over yet!!!  We still have marching season expenses to be 
covered for this year.  Of course, the coaching team is already thinking about 
next year and how to top 'Hearts of Stone', BUT financially we need to 
complete this year.  Every student musician's fair-share and these fundraisers 
are how we pay for the quality, thriving program our children are participating 
in.  
If you have any questions (ideas?) about fundraising please feel free to 
contact me. 

Thanks, 
Lori  

714-325-9395 
fundraisingeldo@gmail.com  

mailto:sherylcarruth@yahoo.com
mailto:scrip@eldoradoband.com
mailto:fundraisingeldo@gmail.com


Thank you for your cooperation and support of our award-winning program!  You 
are each a vital part of the great success our kids enjoy as part of the El Dorado 

Golden Hawks Band & Color Guard!   
 

Let's Go Hawks! 
 


